
 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 16th June 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

YEAR 2 TO YEAR 3 TRANSITION ARRANGEMENTS 

We are delighted that you and your child are joining St Michael at Bowes School this 
coming September 2021. On behalf of the Staff, Governors, children and parents, it 
gives me great pleasure to welcome you and your family to our school.  

Ordinarily, we would be writing to you to invite you and your child to a number of events 
and meetings. However, due to the current situation this is not possible.   

We find ourselves in an unprecedented set of circumstances and anticipate the 
possible anxiety your family may currently feel about your child’s transition into Year 
3. We would like to assure you that an induction process of some kind has been put 
in place. 

We are planning to give parents the opportunity to informally meet their child’s class 
teacher outside in our ‘Quiet Area’; this is all dependent on the weather and 
government restrictions not tightening. We look forward to seeing you at one of these 
parent meetings. Myself, Mrs Butcher and Mrs Lennon will also be available at these 
times to meet and greet you and answer any questions you may have. The dates for 
these meetings are as follows: 

Bears – Tuesday 6th July at 9.00 a.m.  

Koalas - Wednesday 7th July at 9.00 a.m.  

Panda – Thursday 8th July at 9.00 a.m.  

 

At St Michael at Bowes, the biggest transition is for those children moving from 
Tottenhall, Year 2 into SMAB Year 3. To ensure that this process is as positive as 
possible, we are organising a variety of events whereby the children will have the 
opportunity to meet their class teacher. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 7th July: All Year 2 pupils will visit St Michael at Bowes and spend some 
time in their new classrooms so that they can familiarise themselves with the school, 
making returning in September that little bit less daunting. 

Monday 12th July: Your child’s class teachers will visit Tottenhall Infant School to 
meet them in their own classroom setting, as well as the having the opportunity to 
speak to their current class teacher.  

Tuesday 13th July: Myself and Mrs Butcher (headteacher from September, as I will 
be retiring) will visit Tottenhall and lead an assembly with Year 2.  

 

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office.  

We look forward to welcoming you and your child to St Michael at Bowes very soon.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs. M. Jay 
Headteacher 
 

 


